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Tel: (01481) 721602
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15" February 2018

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s)
UPPER FIVE GCSE DRAMA

The Drama Department warmly invite you to a performance of the Upper Five scripted pieces
on Wednesday 21* March at 17:15 in the Drama Studio.

The performance will last approximately one hour and will be comprised of excerpts from
scripts, chosen by the students, which will later be assessed by an outside examiner on 18
April. This opportunity is therefore a wonderful chance for the students to perform their
important examination pieces in front of an audience, as well as a chance for you, of course,
to support and celebrate their work and efforts in Drama.

We would be delighted if you could attend this performance and would be grateful if you
could return the slip below by 5" March.

Yours sincerely,

g

Mrs M. King
Head of Drama

Principal Registrar Bursar & Clerk to the Governors
Mrs A Clancy BA (Combined Hons) Miss R McClean Miss E Bridge MA Oxon, ACA
Email: principal@ladiescollege acgg Email registrar@ladiescollegeac gy Emal: bursar@ladiescollege ac gg
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Upper Five Drama Performance

I/We would be delighted / are unable (please circle) to attend our
daughter’s performance of her scripted work for Drama GCSE on
Wednesday 21st March at 17:15



